
                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
16.6.17 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please see the table below to find out which teacher your child will be having next year.  
 

Current Class Class Next Year  

3AN 4RC – Miss Rowden 3 days 

           Mrs Charlton 2 days 

3LD 4RM – Miss McConaghy 

3GM 4AN – Mrs Nyeko 

4RC 5AS – Mrs Salter 

4RM 5IE – Mr Ewings 

4KH 5GM – Miss Mayne 

5AS 6JE – Mrs Ellis 

5IE 6NM – Mrs McIlroy 4 days 

           Mrs Cudmore 1 day 

5NW 6MC – Mr Corlett 

 
Please feel free over the next few weeks to call in and speak to your child’s new teacher.  Your 
child will spend the day with their new teacher on transition day which is Thursday 6th July.  
Prior to transition day, children will be shown where their new classroom is and how to get 
there.  On transition day, children should go straight to their new classroom.  
 
There will also be an opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher at our open afternoon on 
Tuesday 11th July 3:30pm - 5:00pm. 
 
As always, if you have any questions please feel free to talk to myself or Mr Broad. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
M.Wilkinson 

Ladysmith Junior School 

Pretoria Road 
Exeter 
Devon EX1 2PT 
 

Telephone: 01392 255554 
Facsimile: 01392 496603 

 
Web: www.ladysmithfederation.net  
Email: 
junior.admin@ladysmithfederation.net 
 
Headteacher: Mr Mark Wilkinson 


